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LE T R .

Docket Nos. 50-338
and 50-339

Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. L. Proffitt

=5 Senior Vice President - Power
P. 0. Box 26666
Richmond, Virginia 23261

Gentlemen:

As discussed in our letter dated June 30, 1976, the staff is presently
assessing the environmental impact of the North Anna-Gordonsville 230 kV
Transmission Line. We have determined that we need additional informa-
tion to complete this assessment. We request that you respond to the
questions included in Enclosure 1 to this letter. In order to minimize
any delay in completing this assessment we request that you forward your
responses to us no later than August 30, 1976.

Sincerely,

SN Dl &

B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Environmentel Projects Branch 2
Division of Site Safety and

n Environmental Analysis
. Enclosure:

s Additional Information
a Requested .

cc: ofichael 1. Maupin, Esq.
Hunton, Williams, Gay & Gibson
P. 0. Box 1535
Richmond, Virginia 23212
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Mr. William Varren

St. Christopher's School
711 St. Christopher's Road
Richmond, Virginia 72901
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